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BY HAND DELIVERY AUG 19 2015
Federal Communications Commission
Ms. Marlene Dortch Office of the Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW

Room TW-A325

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Notice of Unattended Operations by WVBI-LP, Beaver Island, Ml
(Facility ID No. 194978) (the “Station”)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is written on behalf of the Preservation Association of Beaver Island (“PABI”) to
advise the Commission that the Station from time to time conducts unattended operations pursuant to
Section 73.1400(b) of the Commission’s rules. During periods of unattended operation the Commission
may contact Kevin Boyle at 571-221-5665 or kevin.boyle @wvbi.net with an address of 30055 Greenes
Bay Drive, Beaver Island, MI 49782 about any issues concerning the operation of the Station.
Alternately, the Commission may contact Judy Gallagher at 231-448-2441 or judy.gallagher@wvbi.net
with an address of 36355 McCauleys Point Road, Beaver Island, M| 49782.

This notification is provided as suggested by the Commission’s Low Power FM Station Self-
Inspection Checklist at page 15 (June 5, 2008).

Please contact me at 703-527-4132 if there are any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Kevin C. Boyle

cc: Judy Gallagher
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